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Your Feedback

To whom it may concern As a citizen of the Northern territory I fully support the
establishment of a Independent Commission against Corruption. Events over the past year
clearly indicate that one is needed and over due. As the population of the NT is small,
continuing conflicts of interest are going to increase. Six points of separation does not exist
here, it is more like two. Family and friends have contact with everyone in the NT, its a fact
of life here. So the allure of corruption is too great for some. Kind regards

- Johnston, NT
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